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Twycross Zoo Park – Tuesday 26th March 2024   
       

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
This term the children in Reception Class are learning about Africa. As part of this topic, we will be taking 
the children on a trip to Twycross Zoo Park where they will be able to see the animals up close and learn 
about their natural environments. The children will also take part in a Tree Top Discovery Expedition. 
The trip will take place on Tuesday 26th March and the children will need to arrive at school at 8.30am and 
in school uniform with trousers. Please ensure the children wear suitable footwear and a warm waterproof 
coat. We will return to school at approximately 3.45pm. 
 
If you would like your child to receive a picnic lunch please book one online at: 
www.kingswoodcatering.co.uk 
  
The total cost of the trip is £873.00 and we are asking for a Parents/Guardians contribution of £20.00 per 
child. Payments are to be made on parentpay.com. If you need any assistance with parentpay, please 
contact the school office. Please can this trip be paid for by Thursday 21st March. 
 
We hope the children have a lovely day learning about Africa. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. S. Duff 
Class Teacher 
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